
Ellington Primary School         21st November 2019 

Dear Parents & Carers  

Christmas Lunch  

The school kitchen will be providing a Christmas lunch for all mainstream children on Friday 13 th December. 

Please place all orders via School Grid (Live Kitchen) by Friday 6th December at the latest. If there are any 

problems doing this please contact the school office. The kitchen will automatically cater for all children in 

Reception – Year 2 under the Infant Free School Meals. Children are welcome to come in to school on this day in a 

Christmas jumper or hat.  

Christmas Performances  

I would like to clarify the arrangements that we have made for the children’s performances, which we informed 

you about on the termly dates letter.  

 Nursery performance will be held on Monday 9th December at 9.30am. Pre-school children are welcome to 
attend.  

 

 Reception performance will be held on Monday 9th December at 1.30pm (Mrs Pirie’s Class) 
*Adults only to attend this performance  
 

 Year 1/Year 2 Performances will be held on Tuesday 10th & Wednesday 11th December at 9.30am (Miss 
Nicholson’s, Mrs Morris’ and Mrs Richardson’s classes) 
*Adults only to attend these performances  
 

 Year 3/Year4 performances will be held on Tuesday 10th & Wednesday 11th December at 1.30pm (Miss 
Willcock’s & Mrs Rusby’s classes) 
*Adults only to attend these performances  
 

 Year 5/Year 6 Performance will be held on Thursday 12th at 9.30am (Mrs Fernandes’ Class) 
*Adults only the attend this performance   

 
There will be no tickets required for this year’s Christmas Performances. However, please do not attend the same 
performance twice to allow everyone the chance to see their child/children perform. As always we ask you not to 
take videos or photographs during the performances to enable us to safeguard all of our children.  
 
The children in all key stages will perform to the rest of the children in school as part of our preparation for the 
performances.  
 
Parents who are unable to attend the above performances due to child care are welcome to attend the Reception – 
Year 6 mini performance on Wednesday 27th November at 1pm with pre-school children.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you in school over the next few weeks to 
share this special time of year with your children. 
 
Christmas Parties  
 

 Nursery & Reception Christmas party will be held on Monday 16th December at 1pm  
 Year 1 & Year 2 Children’s Christmas Party will be held on Tuesday 17th December at 1pm  
 Year 3 & Year 4 Children’s Christmas Party will be held on Wednesday 18th December at 1pm 
 Year 5 & Year 6 Children’s Christmas Party will be held on Thursday 19th December at 1pm  

 
Children are welcome to come in to school in their party clothes ready for their parties.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mr K. Vardy  
Headteacher  


